
1 6 April 1997 

David Lintz 
Strecker Museum 
Baylor University 
PO Box 97154 
Waco, TX 76798 

David: 

As promised, enclosed are copies of the correspondence between the 
American Meteorite Laboratory and Oscar Monnig regarding the 
"Hawkins" meteorite. The letter dated Feb 4 1973 appears to be 
particularly useful. 

I am looking forward to seeing the analysis from NASA on this 
specimen. I am so glad our timing seemed to be just right on this 
question! 

Sincerely, 

Peggy Schaller 

encl. 


